

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

March 6, 2024

FIE Refereeing Examination 2024

Information Letter no. 05-2024

Dear Member Federation,

Following the FIE Administrative Rules (Chapter 3, article 3.4), also this year FIE refereeing examination for Europeans will be held between September and October.

If you are willing to host the examination, you are kindly requested to provide your application to the General Secretariat by March 20, 2022 which will contain all relevant details in accordance with the EFC Bidding Guide which is available on our website: https://www.eurofencing.info/getFile/case:show/id:480511 (page 31).

Jacek Slupski Secretary General